
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Parish Office  
       Telephone 01-8380265  

   Email: info@navanroadparish.com   
                  

    22nd November 2021 
  
  

              SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 2022 
  
  
Dear Parents/ Guardians & Girls.  
  
I hope you and your families are well at this challenging time. We are now making preparations for 
registering for the Sacraments which will take place in our Parish of Our Lady Help Of Christians in 
2022.   
  
I wish to invite you to REGISTER for the Sacrament of Confirmation. Please find a registration form 
attached. Please complete the form fully and return it with a copy of your daughter’s baptismal certificate 
and €10 towards sacramental expenses, on the evening of registration.  
If you do not have a baptismal certificate, one can be requested from the parish office of the parish where your 
child was baptised. In compliance with data protection regulations, certificates can only be collected by a 
parent or a person with a letter of consent from the parent. Any person, including the parent of the child, 
collecting a baptismal certificate must produce photo ID (e.g Passport, Driving License, Social Service Card). 
 
Registration will take place on Tuesday 30th November in the Parish Centre (behind the Church) 
from 6.00p.m to 8.00pm. Please call in at any stage during these hours to register your daughter for 
the Sacrament. 
There will be a one- way system entering and exiting the Centre. Please wear a face mask at all times and 
please stay socially distanced from other families.  
 
We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 30th November. 
  
With Every Blessing  
Yours Sincerely,  
  

 
Fr. John O’Brien Adm.                                                                           


